
 

May 16, 2016 

 

Delivered by Email  

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  

Board Secretary, Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, 27
th

 Floor  

Toronto, ON  

M4P 1E4  

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli, 

 

Re: EB-2016-004    Response to Undertaking J7.1 

 

 

Please find below the response of Dr. Adonis Yatchew on behalf of EPCOR Utilities Inc. to 

Undertaking No. J7.1 

 

TO ADVISE WHETHER IN ALASKA NEW MARKET ENTRANTS RECEIVED ANY SORT 

OF SUBSIDY 

 

A review of the State of Alaska, Regulatory Commission, U-13-083 Order No. 19 and U-13-103 

Order No. 19, indicates that the entrant was eligible for loans and grants from state and federal 

agencies.  The docket may be found at 

http://rca.alaska.gov/RCAWeb/Dockets/DocketDetails.aspx?id=f54dd394-65c1-4182-81a8-

c47ac385e606.   

 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

Gordon Kaiser 

  

 

 

Copy to: Michael Millar, ORB Counsel 

    All Intervenors (EB-2016-0004) 
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